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SUBMITTING FOR CONSIDERATION AND CONFIRMATION TO THE BOARD 
OF TRUSTEES OF THE EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM OF THE 
STATE OF HAWAII, GUBERNATORIAL NOMINEE, VINCENT BARFIELD 

 
Chair Keith-Agaran, Vice Chair Rhoads, and Members of the Committee, 
 
 I strongly support the confirmation of Mr. Vincent Barfield to the Employees’ 
Retirement System Board of Trustees (ERS Board). 
 Mr. Barfield has been a trustee on the ERS Board for the past six (6) years.  
During his time as a trustee, Mr. Barfield has served as Chair of the ERS Board, Chair 
of the Investment and Audit Committees, and as a member of the Compensation 
Review Committee.  In my current position as an ex-officio trustee and previously as 
the Executive Director of the Employees’ Retirement System (ERS), I had the privilege 
of serving with and working for Mr. Barfield.  During that time, I found him to be 
intelligent, hard-working, dedicated, and committed to doing what’s best for the ERS 
members and other stakeholders.   

With his financial institution and investment experience, he has contributed 
immensely to the development of the ERS’s Investment Office and Program.  Under 
his leadership, the ERS has been able to grow by more than $4 billion.  As a senior 
executive with one of the largest financial institutions, he has mentored the ERS’s 
executive team.  He is mindful of the impact that the ERS has on its 120,000 members, 
retirees, and beneficiaries, and the importance of sustaining the ERS Program without 
placing significant financial strain on future generations.   
 It is for the above reasons that I strongly ask for your consideration in confirming 
Mr. Vincent Barfield to the ERS Board.  Thank you for allowing me to testify in strong 
support of Mr. Barfield.  
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Catherine Kwan Yuk
 Chan Individual Comments Only No

Comments: I strongly support Mr. Vincent Barfield to be confirmed as the
 gubernatorial nominee as a Trustee to the ERS Board. Mr. Barfield has tremendous
 knowledge on investment tools; financial acumen; and unbiased and objective
 judgment as such he will be a great asset to the Board. Aloha,

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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